
Rest  area  on  I-80  to  be
closed briefly
Caltrans will be closing the Gold Run Safety Roadside Rest
Area on Interstate 80 eastbound on May 24 from 6:30am to 4pm
and westbound May 25 from 6:30am to 4pm

This is for routine plumbing service and repairs. Signs will
be posted to alert the traveling public.

The Gold Run SRRA will be open for the Memorial Day Weekend
travelers.
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